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Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Planning 
Committee held on Wednesday, 10 March 2021.  The wording used does not 
necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please 
contact Ian Senior, 03450 450 500 democratic.services@scambs.gov.uk. 
 

1.  20/04010/FUL - Milton (Land South West of Milton Park and Ride, Butt 
Lane) 

 By six votes to four, with one member not voting, the Committee voted to 
Approve the Recommendation, subject to  

a) Consultation with and confirmation from the Secretary of State that the 
application is not to be called in for his determination; and 

b) The planning conditions set out in the report; and 
c) The three additional conditions: 

 
1. Monitored CCTV installed on the bridge over the A10. 
2. A report on crime levels in Milton before and after the station 

becomes operational 
3. The installation of Electric Vehicle charging points, with 

informatives on additional green energy measures. 
 
(Councillors Henry Batchelor, Peter Fane, Geoff Harvey, Tumi Hawkins, 
Pippa Heylings and Judith Rippeth voted to approve the application. 
Councillors Sue Ellington, Deborah Roberts, Heather Williams and Richard 
Williams voted to refuse. Councillor Martyn Cahn did not vote.) 

  
 


